
Harold LeMay Enterprises, Inc. 
d/b/a Pierce County Refuse 

July 27, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Customer Letters - General Rate Case - Harold LeMay Enterprises, Inc., dba Pierce County Refuse, G-98 – 
Please do not re-docket TG-220548. 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Please find customer notification letters for the above named docket.  A sample letter was reviewed by John Cupp, 
and the letters will be mailed to customers on July 29, 2022. 

Please do not re-docket TG-220548. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923, or 
Heather.Garland@WasteConnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Garland 
Pricing Manager  
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